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Good morning MaƩhew,  
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity for the Oregon Department of AviaƟon (ODAV) to comment on file number(s): 
TA 24‐01 
 
ODAV has reviewed the proposal and prepared the following comment(s): 
 

1. In accordance with FAR Part 77.9 and OAR 738‐070‐0060, future development at this site will be required to 
undergo aeronautical evaluations by the FAA and ODAV. The aeronautical evaluations are initiated by the 
applicant providing separate notices to both the FAA and ODAV to determine if the proposal poses an 
obstruction to aviation safety. The applicant should receive the resulting aeronautical determination letters 
from the FAA and ODAV prior to approval of any building permits. 
 

2. The subject property is under the transitional surface of Sisters Eagle Airport. Pursuant to the State of Oregon’s 
Airport Land Use Compatibility Guidebook, some forms of development are not considered compatible land 
uses when located near a public‐use airport. Per Table 3‐4: Compatible Land Uses per FAR Part 77 Surfaces and 
FAA Safety Areas, the following land uses are identified as incompatible developments when located under the 
transitional surface of public‐use airports: residential uses, places of public assembly, most recreational uses, 
and resource production and extraction uses.  
 
ODAV does not recommend approval of development in conflict with the Airport Land Use Compatibility 
Guidebook. The applicant is advised to contact Brandon Pike, Aviation Planner with ODAV (see contact 
information below) to discuss potential aviation‐related concerns or limitations with the property.  
 

Please reach out if you have quesƟons or concerns. 
 
Best, 
 

BRANDON PIKE 
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION 
AVIATION PLANNER 
 

     

PHONE 971-372-1339 
 
EMAIL brandon.pike@odav.oregon.gov   
 
3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302 
 
WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION 
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